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GREENLEAF®

ROSE DUST 

INSECTICIDE
FUNGICIDE

CONTAINS ZINEB, SULPHUR, ROTENONE
& METHOXYCHLOR

FOR GENERAL FLOWER CARE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC. REG. NO. 15392 P.C.P. ACT.
GUARANTEE: zineb 4.5% sulphur 50%
rotenone 0.75% methoxychlor 5%

NET CONTENTS: 300 g

Greenleaf Products Inc.,
4612 Dawson St., Burnaby, B.C. V5C 5P8

FEATURING GREENLEAF'S ADJUSTABLE ECONO-MIZER CAP.  FOR A LIGHT
APPLICATION, JUST SHAKE; FOR A PUFFING EFFECT, SHAKE AND
SQUEEZE.

ROSE DUST IS A GENERAL FLOWER DUST FOR THE CONTROL OF LEAF
SPOT, BLACK SPOT, PETAL BLIGHT, RUST, POWDERY MILDEW, ROSE
APHIDS, THRIPS, CERTAIN CATERPILLARS, AND LEAFROLLERS ON ROSES
AND OTHER FLOWERS.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

PLANT DISEASE: Start a regular preventative program as soon as
foliage appears.  To control black spot, leaf spot, petal
blight, powdery mildew or rust on roses, apply at 7 - 10 day
intervals during the growing season.  Treat weekly during
moderate infections, or twice weekly during severe infections
caused by continuous summer rain or high humidity.



INSECTS: Treat thoroughly when insect damage first appears.
Repeat as necessary.  Controls rose leaf beetles, leaf
rollers, certain caterpillars, flea beetles, aphids, thrips,
white flies, leaf hoppers and lace bugs.  For best results,
dust in the early morning or late evening when the temperature
is low and the air is still.  Treat the upper and lower
surfaces of all leaves.

LIMITATIONS:  Do not use within two weeks of an oil spray
treatment.  Do not treat during periods of excessively high
temperatures (above 30EC) as damage to foliage may occur.

Disease control on roses should be preventive, so treat before
any damage appears and follow a regular program.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid inhaling
the dust.  May cause irritation of nose, throat and skin. 
Avoid contact with eyes, skin or clothing.  Do not store with
feed or foodstuffs.

FIRST AID: In case of contact, flush with plenty of water.  If
in eyes, get medical attention.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container.  Store in a cool,
dry place away from food.  

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use container.  Wrap container and discard
in household garbage.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on
the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes any risk to
persons or property arising from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the product on that condition.

®(CANADA) Registered Trade Mark of Greenleaf Products Inc.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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